
EASP April 2023 Newsletter 

EASP April & May 

Closure Dates: 

April 7 

April 10 

May 12 

May 29 

 

Nita M. Lowey 21st Century Community Learning Center  

Hello Eagle After School Program Families, 

Wow, I can’t believe it is already April! Where has the school year gone? We know that this time of year can be 

busy for families, but we ask that students continue to attend EASP at least 3 days a week. If you’re unable to 

meet this requirement, please reach out to me.  

Save the date! Out-Of-School-Time Professionals Appreciation Week is April 24-28. Let’s show our gratitude to 

our AWESOME EASP staff who offer their time and effort to make a difference in the lives of our students, their 

families, and our community. Here are a few examples of how you can show your appreciation:  

• Cards or email 

• Call or text message 

• Homemade tokens of appreciation 

This month we’re highlighting the 2nd grade EASP classroom! I hope you enjoy reading about this great group 

of students and staff! 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to call or email. 

Sincerely, 

Stephany Georgeson 

Out of School Time Coordinator 

sgeorgeson@maustonschools.org 

608-350-9058 

Save the Date! 

The Eagle After School Program would like to invite you to make a 

fairy garden with your child/ren on Thursday, May 4th from 

5:00pm-6:00pm. We will be making the fairy gardens at West Side 

Elementary. All supplies will be provided and it is sure to be a lot 

of fun! We hope to see you there! 

Are you in need of child care this summer?  

Have you heard about Eagle Care? Eagle Care is a licensed 

childcare center ran by the School District of Mauston. Eagle 

Care will offer child care before and after summer school 

and during the weeks that summer school is closed. If you 

have any questions or would like further details please call: 

Stephany Georgeson @ 608-350-9058  


